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Requested Check Investigation 

 
 
 

Susan Doe 
888 N. 10th Street 
RALEIGH, NC 27000 

Mail Date: February 24, 2017 
 

Claimant ID: 1234567

 
 

 
The Division of Employment Security has reviewed your request for a check investigation for benefit week 
ending February 12, 2015 - December 30, 2016. An investigation revealed that the check was received by 
you. Therefore, no payment will be reissued and the Division considers this investigation closed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help us prevent UI Fraud by responding timely and accurately to requests for information 
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